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 NAAC Accredited A++ Grade  

 
INDIRA GANDHI NATIONAL OPEN UNIVERSITY 

CENTRE FOR INTERNAL QUALITY ASSURANCE (CIQA) and NEP CELL 
MAIDAN GARHI, NEW DELHI-110 068 

 
MINUTES OF THE 3rd MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE TO REVISE THE IGNOU’S DRAFT 

DOCUMENT ON FYUP IN ACCORDANCE TO THE RECENTLY NOTIFIED UGC‘S 

CURRICULUM AND CREDIT FRAMEWORK FOR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMMES; HELD 

ON 2nd  March 2023 AT 11.30 AM IN CONFERENCE ROOM, CIQA, IGNOU, MAIDAN 

GARHI, NEW DELHI-110 068. 

 
Following attended the meeting: 

1.  Prof.Swaraj Basu, SOSS      Chairperson  

2.  Prof. Manjulika Srivastava (CIQA)    Member 

3.  Prof Sudeep R Jha (SOS)     Member 

4.  Prof Rose Nembiakkim (SOSW) Member 

5.  Prof Nayantara Padhi (SOMS) Member 

6.  Prof Kaushalya (SOH)  Member 

7.  Dr. Navita Abrol (CIQA) Member and Convener 

 
Prof Swaraj Basu, Chairperson of the Committee welcomed the members and briefly 
discussed the objectives of the meeting. 
 

The following Agenda Item was discussed in the meeting and the  resolution taken thereof: 
  

ITEM NO. 1 To discuss the inputs received from Schools of Studies on draft 
document on Curriculum and Credit Framework for 
Undergraduate Programmes prepared by the committee members.   

 

1.1.1 The members discussed the comments received from School of Sciences and 
School of Social Sciences. They also re-looked the draft document and 
incorporated the suggestions wherever required.   

 1.1.2 Resolution: 
The committee decided that the policy document should be a generic 
document and not specific to any School of Studies. This broad framework 
should be used by respective disciplines and Schools subsequently to develop 
programme specific structures keeping in view the basic philosophy of NEP 
2020. It was decided that after finalizing the draft document along with the 
minutes it should be sent to the committee members with a request to go 
through it again to check if any modification is needed. Once received from 
the members, their suggestions if any (by 5th March), should be incorporated 
and  the final document with signatures of all members should be handed 
over to the Vice-Chancellor for his kind consideration.   
   

  
 The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair and all members. 
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Prof. Manjulika Srivastava 

          Director, CIQA 
 

Glimpses of the Meeting 
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